CLERK OF THE COUNCIL Cathy Halka, AICP, CMC

COUNTY COURTHOUSE

311 Grand Avenue, Suite #105 Bellingham, WA 98225-4038 (360) 778-5010



COUNCILMEMBERS
Barry Buchanan
Tyler Byrd
Todd Donovan
Ben Elenbaas
Kaylee Galloway
Jon Scanlon
Mark Stremler

WHATCOM COUNTY COUNCIL

March 7, 2025

Quentin Dills

Dear Mr. Dills:

On April 12, 2022, the Whatcom County Council appointed you to the Forest Advisory Committee, representing the harvester position. The Advisory Committee is an active and important partner in reviewing and making recommendations to the Whatcom County Council on issues that affect the forestry industry. Regular participation by its members is important to its success. The harvester representative provides necessary perspective and an important voice on the Committee.

The County and the Advisory Committee hope you will continue to be an active member on the committee. I understand that the last meeting you were able to attend was in December 2023. If you would like to continue to serve on the Advisory Committee, or if you feel you're unable to continue to participate, please notify either the County Council Office or Cliff Strong by March 31 (contact information below).

- County Council Office: 360-778-5010, Jnixon@co.whatcom.wa.us
- Cliff Strong: 360-778-5900, CStrong@co.whatcom.wa.us

If there is anything we can do to help facilitate your continued participation on the Committee, please let me know.

Respectfully,

Kaylee Galloway, Chair Whatcom County Council

ylle Gellowy

c: Whatcom County Councilmembers
Cathy Halka, Clerk of the Council
Cliff Strong, Planning and Development Services Dept
Jill Nixon, County Council Office
Correspondence file

KG/jkn